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Preparations for On-line Learning 
Please see the attached strategies for students to prepare 
for on-line learning. 
Contact: Brenda Snider 
Read More 
 

 

Online Math Tutoring 
The Math Learning Center will continue providing online 
math tutoring service via Zoom meetings. Students in 
need of tutoring are encouraged to directly join one of 
the sessions listed on the attached flyer using the given 
Zoom ID or send an email to one of the tutors to 
schedule a tutoring session.  
Contact: Abel Ayele 
Read More 

 
Online Tutoring – Reading and Writing 
Center 
The Reading and Writing Center is now online. Students 
who need tutoring may visit www.lincoln.edu/wrc and 
follow the instructions for submitting their paper. A 
tutor should get back to them within 24 to 48 hours. 
Students can choose whether to receive their feedback 
by email or through video-conferencing.  
Contact: Samaa Gamie 
Flyer 

 
FREE MCAT Tutoring & COVID-19 
Support 
Please see the attached announcement from the CEO of 
Altius regarding FREE MCAT Tutoring & COVID-19 
Support.  
Read More 

 
 
 
 

Class Deans Communication 
Please read the below letter from the class deans 
regarding the campus closure and how they will assist 
students for the remainder of the spring semester.    
Read More 
 

Social Distancing 
The Safety Committee reminds the Lincoln community 
to take measures to stay safe during the COVID-19 
pandemic. Please check Lincoln's website for updates, 
and see the attached flyer about social distancing. Stay 
safe.  
Contact: Karen Baskerville 
Read more 
 

Registration 
Registration for summer and fall will begin on April 1. 
Please note that advisor holds will not be placed on 
students this year to facilitate an easier registration 
process. 
Contact: Catherine Rutledge 
Registration Instructions 
 

New Student Orientation Volunteers for 
Fall 2020 
Dr. Lee is looking for student volunteers to assist with 
New Student Orientation NSO “Constant & True.”  
NSO is a very important time for our new and transfer 
students. We need committed upperclassmen who 
are willing to give 150% to guide our new cubs. If you 
are interested please send Dr. Lee an email at 
llee@lincoln.edu.  
Contact: Lenetta Lee 

https://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/Strategies%20For%20Students.pdf
https://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/Online%20Math%20Tutoruing%20%28MLC%29.pdf
http://www.lincoln.edu/wrc
https://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/daily-bulletin/WRC%20Online%20Tutoring%20Flyer.pdf
https://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/COVID-19%20Announcement%20from%20Altius%20CEO.pdf
https://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/CLASS%20DEANS%20LETTER.pdf
https://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/daily-bulletin/IMG_3939.JPG
https://www.lincoln.edu/departments/registrar/registration
mailto:llee@lincoln.edu
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Upward Bound: Tutor Counselor 
Positions   
The Upward Bound Program is in need of summer tutor 
counselors for summer 2020.  Please see below for 
more information.  
Contact: Camille Lewis 
Read More / Application  

 
Feel the Roar Tour Guides Needed 
Exciting student representatives are needed for LU's 
Annual Feel The Roar Day.  Earn community service 
hours while serving as a LU Tour Guide.   Interested 
participants are to register on Engage Lincoln Lions and 
will be required to attend upcoming trainings later this 
month. Register today using this link 

https://givepul.se/0n8uwe.  
Contact: Natasha Faison 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Campus Store Hours 
Per Governor Wolf's directive, the Campus Store will be 
closed until further notice. 
Contact: Greg McGill 
 

Dining Services 
Please visit the dining website for up-to-date 
information on changes in Dining Services.  
Contact: Nafeesah Bush 
Read more | Dining Commons 
 

 

https://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/Summer%20Tutor%20Counselors%20Flyer%202020.docx
https://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/Tutor%20Counselor%20Application.pdf
https://givepul.se/0n8uwe
https://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/daily-bulletin/Dining.pdf
https://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/daily-bulletin/lincol%20_covid-19_flyer_v2020.pdf

